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REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF THE STYLE COMMITTEE FOR THE TWENTY-EIGHTH MEETING OF CONSULTATION OF MINISTERS OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
The Chair of the Style Committee of the Twenty-Eighth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs of the OAS, hereinafter "the Style Committee," hereby presents for the consider of the member states this report on its work on the declaration adopted by said Meeting of Consultation, held at the headquarters of the Organization of American States in Washington, D.C., on July 3 2014.
1. Installation and Composition
Pursuant to the Permanent Council's decision of July 1, 2014, the Style Committee was installed and comprised the delegations of Argentina, for the Spanish language; the United States for English; Brazil for Portuguese; and Haiti for French.
2. Scope of the mandate
Pursuant to Article 16 of the Rules of Procedure of the Twenty-Eighth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs, the Style Committee was charged with reviewing the Declaration arising out of that Meeting of Consultation: "Declaration in Support of the Position of Argentina on its Sovereign Debt Restructuring." RC.28/DEC. 1/14
By virtue of Article 18 of the aforementioned Rules of Procedure (cases not envisaged in the Rules of Procedure), the Style Committee's function were governed by the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly [AG/RES. 1737 (XXX-O/00)], Article 28 of which states that the Style Committee "shall receive the resolutions, declarations, and recommendations issued by the General Assembly, shall correct their defects of form, and shall ensure equivalency among the versions in the official languages. If it notes defects of form that it cannot correct, the Style Committee shall submit the matter to the Permanent Council for resolution."
3. Proceedings
To comply with the mandate entrusted to it, the Style Committee met on Tuesday, August 12, 2014, at 9:30 a.m.  The delegation of Argentina chaired the Style Committee, in the person of its Alternate Representative, Minister Julio César Ayala. 
The meeting was open to all delegations and several of them did in fact attend as observers contributing to the dialogue, while decisions were all taken by the four member states designated to the Style Committee.
4. Declaration of the Twenty-Eighth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs
After it was reviewed by the Style Committee, and there being no issues preventing it from fulfilling its mandate, the final version of the Declaration of the Twenty-Eighth Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs was distributed as document RC.28/DEC. 1/14 rev. 1
Julio César Ayala
Minister, Alternate Representative of Argentina
Chair of the Style Committee
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